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Starting in July of 2019, The OP Risk Committee will start a campaign on promoting awareness and the 

importance of an aquatic facilities emergence action plan (EAP).  In the case of an emergency either a 

minor emergency or a life threating injury, it is important that everyone know when and how to respond. A 

special posting will be released for the SCS Coaches and Team Reps in July. The OP Risk Committee will 

work with the Official’s Chairs to also include a special Official version of the post. 

Topics of discussions are: 

➢ ROO education 

➢ 5-10-year-old warm up safety 

➢ Concussion education 

➢ Supporting and education Meet Marshals 

A closer look at the last discussion point: Supporting and Educating Meet Marshals— Several avenues 

will be used to help enhance Meet Marshal education. One of the enhancements will be a short video 

produced in-house by the SCS Op Risk Athletes Reps Daniela Acosta, Alexis Hass & Bridget Wong to help 

the Meet Marshals understand their assignment and duties of being a Meet Marshal. Other Athletes 

such as Adelynn Peterson or other fellow swimmers may join in on this in-house production.  

 


